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Trustpilot Group plc

 

Block Listing Six Monthly Return

 

Pursuant to LR 3.5.6, Trustpilot Group plc announces the following update on its block listings:

(Note: Italicised terms have the same meaning as given in the Listing Rules.)

Date: 1 July 2025

Name of applicant: Trustpilot Group plc

Name of scheme: Warrants

Period of return: From: 1 January 2025 To: 30 June 2025

Balance of unallotted securities under
scheme(s) from previous return:

21,582,082 ordinary shares of £0.01 each

Plus:  The amount by which the block
scheme(s) has been increased since the date
of the last return (if any increase has been
applied for):

0 ordinary shares of £0.01 each

Less:  Number of securities issued/allotted
under scheme(s) during period (see LR3.5.7G):

943,517 ordinary shares of £0.01 each

Equals:  Balance under scheme(s) not yet
issued/allotted at end of period:

20,638,565 ordinary shares of £0.01 each

 

Name of applicant: Trustpilot Group plc

Name of scheme: Trustpilot Group plc Restricted Share Plan

Period of return: From: 1 January 2025 To: 30 June 2025

Balance of unallotted securities under
scheme(s) from previous return:

4,933,705 ordinary shares of £0.01 each

Plus:  The amount by which the block
scheme(s) has been increased since the date
of the last return (if any increase has been
applied for):

0 ordinary shares of £0.01 each

Less:  Number of securities issued/allotted
under scheme(s) during period (see LR3.5.7G):

2,222,342 ordinary shares of £0.01 each

Equals:  Balance under scheme(s) not yet
issued/allotted at end of period:

2,711,363 ordinary shares of £0.01 each

 

Name of applicant: Trustpilot Group plc

Name of scheme: Trustpilot Group plc Long Term Incentive Plan

Period of return: From: 1 January 2025 To: 30 June 2025

Balance of unallotted securities under
scheme(s) from previous return:

4,779,675 ordinary shares of £0.01 each



Plus:  The amount by which the block
scheme(s) has been increased since the date
of the last return (if any increase has been
applied for):

0 ordinary shares of £0.01 each

Less:  Number of securities issued/allotted
under scheme(s) during period (see LR3.5.7G):

942,781 ordinary shares of £0.01 each

Equals:  Balance under scheme(s) not yet
issued/allotted at end of period:

3,836,894 ordinary shares of £0.01 each

 

Name and telephone number of contact: Trustpilot
Louise Bryant (Head of Investor Relations)
+44 (0) 7813 210 809

Financial PR
Headland Consultancy
Stephen Malthouse
Rob Walker
Charlie Pepper
+44 (0)73 1136 9861
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